
Try and find a quiet place to work 

Ensure you are dressed appropriately 

during live interactions 
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When your teacher ends the meeting, 

please leave the meeting quickly.  You 

should not be staying on the call to 

talk with your friends. 

The microphone should be muted 

throughout, unless instructed otherwise.  

This helps us to take turns and listen to 

everyone.  Your teacher will tell you 

when it is your turn to talk. 

Place your device so the camera 

doesn’t show too much of your home 

(to protect your privacy) 

Behave in the meeting as you 

would be expected to in school 

Be kind and considerate of others 

 

Do not record, take pictures or 

screenshots during live interactions 

Use the ‘raise hand’ function to ask a 

question or to speak.  Your teacher will 

see you have something to say.  

Remember to put your hand back 

down after you have spoken. 
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